
QUAIL CREEK PERFORMING ARTS GUILD 

Minutes of the General Meeting on Feb. 22, 2022 

Board members present:  Mary Campbell-Jones, Davey Jones, Bill Entwistle, Patty Zatkin, Dodie 

Prescott 

The meeting was called to order at 3:02 by Davey who is sitting in for Pres. Cyndy Gierada 

Secretary, Mary Campbell-Jones:  The minutes of the Jan. meeting were approved and added to 

the PAG web site. 

Treasurer, Sydney Ranney:  Davey reported for her that we currently have $7655.82 in the bank 

and approximately $4000 will be needed for storage lockers and insurance expenses. 

Variety and Music, Bill Entwistle:  Bill talked about the upcoming Choral Group show in April 

and the Quail Creek Has Talent show in August.  He is also working on this year’s Christmas 

show which he is revamping from one he previously put on called “The Grass is Always 

Greener”. 

Publicity, Dodie Prescott:  In What’s Happening she will be adding a post a week before tickets 

sales start for Rumors and the Choral Group so homeowners will be informed.   

Membership, Patty Zatkin:  Patty reported that we have 68 paid members.  

Davey reported for Cyndy that the Choral Group show for April is coming along nicely. 

Comedy and Drama, Davey Jones:  Ticket sales for “Rumors” will begin on Tues. March 1st  and 

for 4 more Tuesdays.  He has contacted people that had come to the Murder Mystery to 

promote this show also.  He reported the two new cast members, Sandy Boyer and Debi 

Nelson, and that Sandi Hrovatin will be the new director and Paul White will be assistant 

director.  He asked the members for help with ticket sales, make-up and ushering. 

Davey also mentioned that we need a new treasurer and someone to take over management of 

our storage units. 

We will also be looking for members to be on the nomination committee for our upcoming 

election this May. 

The meeting was adjourned at 3:30 followed by a question and answer game by Davey about 

1960’s British music groups.   It was a tough one. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Mary Campbell-Jones, Secretary 

 

 


